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PRESS RELEASE 
 
For Immediate Release 

 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT & CLEANUP  
HERITAGE SQUARE PROJECT 

 
Work crews will be doing cleanup work starting on Monday January 4

th 
on behalf of the 

City of Astoria.  Work is expected to take two weeks.  Motorists should expect a one-
lane closure along the south side of Duane Street between 11

th
 and 12

th
 Streets during 

daytime hours where the work is taking place.  Parking on both sides of Duane in the 
vicinity of the project, will also be temporarily closed. Traffic control will be set up to 
direct traffic. 
 
The work is being funded through an Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) 
Brownfield Grant that the City received in August 2012. 
 
For more information, please visit our website or contact Jeff Harrington, P.E., City 
Engineer, City of Astoria Public Works Department at 503-338-5173 or email at 
jharrington@astoria.or.us. 
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